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Tis the month to be thankful. As caregivers
we are grateful that you chose the Manors
for your loved one’s place of care. We are
honored to be a part of all your lives and
being able to bring joy to their lives through
everyday living.

We wish everyone has a great month and a
Happy Thanksgiving. Unfortunately, we
have a few small changes this year. Due to
our current remodel, we have limited
seating so we will not be able to
accommodate any additional guest this
year. We apologize in advance but hope you
understand.

Calling ALL Volunteers

We are currently in need of dependable people
who are willing to serve in our community.
There are many opportunities available to suit
one’s interest; and with flexible scheduling, we
can accommodate even those with the busiest
schedules.

If you are interested in volunteering, or wish to
have more information, please do not hesitate
to call or email the Life Enrichment Director,
Carina Hendler (616) 791-9090/
carina.hendler@baruchsls.org
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Our thoughts and prayers are with the

¢

families of:

|

Joanne Fisher
Marylou Arnold
% Ralph Beggs

A sure lot has changed in just a few

weeks. We have successfully transitioned
our Yorkshire residents to their new homes
and construction is underway. As we speak,
Yorkshire is getting a new roof. | believe all
are enjoying their rooms and each other. It
is nice to see all the residents, team
members and guests living life together. |
am excited for what's to come.

| appreciate your time and if you have
any questions, please don't hesitate to

reach out.

Warmest regards,

Qudic Troable

Your Leadership Team:

Administrator: Julie Treakle
Julie.Treakle @baruchsls.org

Associate Administrator: Julie Adelberg
julie.adelberg@baruchsls.org

Resident Care Manager: Karin VanderWaal LPN
karin.vanderwaal@baruchsls.org

Director of Food Services: Lynn Rhodes
lynn.rhodes@baruchsls.org

Assistant Food Services:
Director of Maintenance:

Life Enrichment Director: Carina Hendler
carina.hendler@baruchsls.org






